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Denise Crittendon 
200 Riverfront Drive #8J 
Detroit, MI. 48226 

November 21, 2010 

Dear Ms. Crittendon: 

Here is the feedback from your presentation "Secrets For Boosting Self Esteem and Empowering 
Youth" that you did at the Michigan Association of School Social Workers Conference. Overall, your 
feedback was excellent. As a presenter the attendees felt that you were a dynamic and inspiring 
speaker. Many enjoyed the stories and examples. It was thought that the presentation was entertaining 
and infonnative. Some would have like visuals to go along with the handouts. The attendees felt that 
the presenter was very knowledgeable and was thankful for the helpful suggestions. The attendees 
also felt that you responded effectively to audience comments and questions. 

Thanks again for being a presenter. 

Respectfully, 
Mollie Reynolds and Karla Vandenberg 
Conference Co-Chairs 


